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I oppose SB 243 because it makes criminals out of law-abiding citizens, robs citizens 

of their lawful ability and right to defend themselves and their families, and instead of 

making Oregon a safer place to live, it expands gun-free zones for responsible and 

licensed CHL holders - ensuring that criminals have plenty of places to harm and kill 

citizens while meeting little-to-no resistance. I urge the legislators to say NO to this 

bill: stop criminalizing law-abiding citizens and stop making Oregon a more 

dangerous place to live! 


